
  

  
 
Dear Colleagues, 
I would like to present my Candidacy for the ESPA Executive Board Membership 2023. 
I am a mother of two wonderful children of 22 and 19 years old. 
Beside my interests in Pediatric Anesthesia, my preferred hobby is long distance running (semi-
marathon and marathon). 
I graduated as a Medical Doctor in 2001, completed my specialization in  Anesthesiology in 2006 
at the Université Libre de Bruxelles (ULB), Brussels, Belgium. 
I have a Pediatric Anesthesia specialization graduation since 2010 from the  University of Aix-
Marseille, France. I have a specialization graduation in Echocardiography applied to Anesthesia 
and Critical Care from  University of Montpellier 1, since 2012 and  a Critical Care Medicine 
specialization graduation since 2014 from University of  Montpellier 1, France. 
I am  a Medical Doctor in Pediatric Anesthesia and Critical Care at Assistance Publique Hôpitaux 
de Paris, APHP, France since 2014. 
My research interests are Transfusion, Goal directed Fluid and Hemodynamic Therapy, Enhanced 
Recovery After Surgery and  Echocardiography Applied to Hemodynamics in Pediatric Anesthesia 
and Critical Care and Postoperative Outcomes. I share a lot of interests in Pediatric Research 
through various publications in these fields and for more information concerning my scientific 
work contribution please see at these links: 
https://orcid.org/0000-0002-9748-5141 
https://www.impactio.com/researcher/CLAUDINEKUMBA  
https://sciprofiles.com/profile/ClaudineKumba 
https://scholar.google.fr/citations?user=_wUov0MAAAAJ&hl=fr 
With Best Regards 
Claudine Kumba 
Brussels 29 April 2023 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


